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Hello everyone, 
 
This is the June 2018 newsletter highlighting activity in Sector 412 from May 
1 to May 30. Our sector remains a great place to live and work.   
 
As a reminder: Nextdoor is an excellent way for all of us to communicate and 
discuss the issues that affect Sector 412. It also gives me an understanding of 
the needs of the neighborhoods so I can present strategies for you at the 
community meetings. Feel free to ask questions or point out concerns with 
your neighbors by using this great tool. 

 
Map and list of neighborhoods in  Sector 412  

I hope all in the community had a wonderful Father’s Day and enjoyed any 
activities or events you may have planned. It was a nice day, extremely hot, 
but a nice day to spend time in our city.  
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Earlier this month, I attended Mayor Levar M. Stoney’s Community Hours 
meeting for 2nd District at the Bon Secours Training Center. While standing 
alongside Councilwoman Kimberly Gray, it was great meeting and having 
conversations with residents.  
 
Mayor Stoney and members of his administration addressed upcoming 
initiatives and answered questions concerning residents. The next Community 
Office meeting in Sector 412 will be held at 6:30 p.m. on Tuesday, July 31 at 
the Pine Camp Civic Center. The Mayor’s Office encourages your community 
associations to join and participate. 
 
I have attended meetings at City Hall in reference to the new bike lanes which 
have been appearing in our sector. Soon, traffic engineering will provide 
information about the new bike lanes. They have provided brochures and a 
website which highlights all the facts and guidelines regarding the bike lanes 
for cyclists, drivers and pedestrians. Please visit the Richmond Traffic 
Engineering website or watch the commercials which will air on television 
soon. Let’s all be safe on the roads and respect all types of travel. 

 
Also, please be advised the new GRTC Pulse: Bus Rapid Transit (BRT) system, 
began operating on Sunday, June 24. Please keep an eye for additional  foot 
traffic on Broad Street near the new bus stops. New “Bus Only” travel lanes 
are now also in effect. Please drive safely and pay attention to new street 
patterns.  Also, please pay attention to the new travel lanes. 
 
In this newsletter, I’ve included chart which reflects the crime in Sector 412 
over the past 30 days in comparison to last year during the same period. I have 
also included a flyer that lists several tips on keeping deliveries and packages 
safe. Please make sure to keep your homes and your vehicles locked and 
secured. Place all items that will be left in your vehicle in your trunk and out 
of plain view. Never leave your vehicle unattended and running, however this 
seems to be an on-going problem. Unlocked and unsecured homes and vehicles 
invites criminal activity. Don’t be a victim! We can do this together.  
 
Thank you all for your time and keep an eye out for the July 2018 newsletter. 
Let’s all stay focused and let’s stay safe. 
 
Thanks, 
Rob 

http://www.richmondgov.com/PublicWorks/Transportation.aspx
http://www.richmondgov.com/PublicWorks/Transportation.aspx
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Sector 412 Violent and Property Crime Reports 
Period: May 1 - 30 
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